Announcements

Do you have a few hours a week free that you'd like to spend helping the church? Our church office is in need of volunteers! Office volunteers help our staff by manning the front desk, answering incoming phone calls and assisting with mail, all while enjoying a fun and social environment. Morning volunteers have a three hour shift (9am—noon) and afternoon volunteers have a two hour shift (1pm—3pm). If you'd like to help, contact our office manager, Meri Murch, by phone (858-273-9312 ext. 117) or email (Meri@pbpres.org).

Did you miss a Sunday? Are you looking for printed copies of sermons or inserts? All of Pastor Alan's printed sermons can be found on our sermon blog! Visit http://pbpcsermons.blogspot.com to read them online. We also post our weekly bulletin insert online! Visit http://www.pbpres.org/bulletin.html to download copies.

We would like to let everyone know about the contents of the offering envelope boxes. In addition to the weekly white tithe envelope, each box contains:

- <u>Initial Offering Envelope</u> (yellow) is a contribution to the printing and processing of offering envelopes. It helps the church offset this cost. You can contribute any amount.
- <u>Per Capita Apportionment</u> (blue) is the amount of money per member of the church that we send to the Presbytery to use in their mission work. It is \$32.08 per person this year.
- <u>Milestones</u> (pink) is a donation to our endowment program. The
 endowment is a savings account for the church to assist in any
 major financial need in the future. It is our financial safety net.
 You may contribute any amount and it will go into our savings
 fund.
- <u>Deacons' Fund</u> (white and gold) is a monthly envelope that designates funds to the Deacons of the church to use in their mission work here in PB and San Diego. You may donate any amount.
- <u>Vanco</u>— We have a way for you to make your donation to PBPC online. Please visit our website www.pbpres.org and click on the Donate button to get started.

Today at PB Pres January 17, 2016

Sunday School Schedule

Sunday school classes for children and youth will be held during the church service after the children's message. Young elementary students (approx. 4-7 years old) will go to class weekly, older elementary students and youth will go on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month. Please enter through the back door from the parking lot.

Please Pray

In Hospital: Dawn (Anne Bay's daughter) healing from wound surgery on her leg. At Home: Betty Zander healing from a fractured pelvis. Jean Campbell healing from back surgery. Lynda Wohletz halfway through chemo. Biopsy in Feb to determine if bladder requires removal. Reva Greim feels God has given her guidance that after 3 years of chemo and receiving word from her doctor that the chemo is not improving her quality of life any longer, it is time for her to discontinue all treatments. Reva is very much at peace with her decision. Rosalie Kostanzer continues with an alternative treatment for her cancer although her CA125 count has increased. Pray for God's guidance on finding a new treatment.

Please Note: Names will remain on the list for 30 days unless they are receiving continued treatments.

<u>Families & Friends Grieving</u> for loved ones who have died in 2015: <u>Members/Friends</u>: Bob Cottle, Carol Loh, Charles Falterman, Don Dietrich, Dorothy Thompson, Edith Wheeler, Edward Rojas, Faye Adams, Lloyd Sime, Norm Zander, Norma Gibbs, Pat O'Donnell, and Trudy Flenniken.

It is our tradition here at PB Presbyterian to celebrate communion on the first Sunday of every month. We now offer gluten-free bread in addition to traditional bread.

Rooms in Use & Meetings This Week at PB Pres

Sun.	10:00am	Morning Worship, Sanctuary
1/1 7	11:15am	Lunch Bunch, Café Athena
,	5:00pm	Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall
	7:00pm	Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary
Mon.	10.20	Church Office closed for Martin Luther King Jr.
1/18	10:30am	Roots Women's Bible Study, Choir Room
	6:30pm	Crusader Bells, Sanctuary
	6:30pm	Scout Troop #59 Committee, Founders' Hall
Tues.	9:30am	Staff Prayer, Choir Room
1/19	12:30pm	SDCCD Music History Class, Calvin Hall
	5:00pm	Kingdom Kids, Calvin Hall & Ed. Bldg.
	6:30pm	Boy Scouts, Calvin Hall
Wed.	7:00am	Men's Bible Study, IHOP on Grand Ave.
1/20	8:30am	Wednesday Work Crew
,	5:30pm	Silver Bells, Sanctuary
	6:00pm	Youth Group, Calvin Hall & Ed. Bldg.
	7:00pm	Session, Room 206
	7:30pm	Roots Worship Rehearsal, Sanctuary
Thurs.	5:30pm	Sounds of Worship Rehearsal, Sanctuary
1/21	5:30pm	Pastor's Bible Study, Founders' Hall
,	7:00pm	AA Garnet Group, Calvin Hall
	7:00pm	Chancel Choir, Sanctuary
	7:30pm	Roots Bible Study, Founders' Hall
Fri.	8:00am	Weight Watchers, Calvin Hall
1/22	11:45am	Bell Tower Chime Outreach, Sanctuary
,	5:00pm	Family Movie & Pizza Night, Calvin Hall
Sat.		No Events
1/23		INO EVEIRS
•		
Sun.	9:00am	Pre-Service Bible Study, Knox Chapel
1/24	10:00am	Morning Worship, Sanctuary
	5:00pm	Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall
	7:00pm	Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary

Planning Ahead

New Sunday Morning Bible Study, every 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month at 9am! We will meet in Knox chapel, and will be going through the book of Mark. Led by Grant Kay, Director of Young Adult Ministry, and open to all who wish to spend some time in the Word.

Lunch Bunch, today, Sunday, January 17th, following morning worship service— everyone join together for lunch and fellowship at 11:15am at Café Athena Restaurant, across Garnet Street.

The Friendship Club will gather for lunch and fellowship on Monday, January 25, at noon in Calvin Hall. Please bring your lunch; drinks and dessert will be provided. All senior ladies are invited to join us.

Announcements

2016 PLEDGE UPDATE: As of January 11, we have received 64 pledges for support of the ministries and missions of PBPC for a total of \$251, 526. This is 94.9% of our goal of \$265, 000. We want to thank all the friends and members who have contributed and have made this a very successful giving campaign. If you desire and have not yet submitted your pledge for 2016, we urge your prayerful consideration for the financial support of your Church in doing God's work both locally and globally. Pledge cards are in the pew racks in the sanctuary and you may place them in the offering plate during the Worship Service or send them to the office. We appreciate your prayers and support for our on-going and future ministries.

Just a reminder: If you think you've recently lost something here on the PBPC campus, come stop by the church office to check our lost and found!

Last Sunday's Attendance: 143 Last Week's Giving: \$9,832.38